
 

The Halifax-Yarmouth Diocesan Council is encouraging parish 
councils to visit one another. How and when you visit is up to you. 
Getting together does not need to be at regular meetings.  

USE YOUR IMAGINATION! 

Then, share your experiences with the rest of the councils. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Please submit your council visit information (councils, distance, activity description and photo) to 
cwlhyd.pres@gmail.com by April1,2025 
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: 

 Most councils getting together 
 Councils travelling the greatest distance 
 Best photo 
 Most creative activity 
 Most unique location 
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